
 

 

 

 

The Heights Primary School 

Year 5 Parent Planner: Spring 1 

Week 4 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

This term our theme is To Infinity and Beyond! 

English In our English lessons this week, we are writing diary entries about 

the moon landings and Apollo 11 missions. We will be putting 

ourselves in the position of someone watching the famous first steps 

on the moon and will be considering how someone might have felt at 

that time. 

In our writing skills session we will be looking more into fronted 

adverbials, their effectiveness and purpose. 

Mathematics In Mathematics, we will continue our topic on Fractions, Decimals and 

Percentages. We will be adding and subtracting fractions, combining 

everything we’ve done so far in this topic. 

Topic In Science we will be investigating levers and pulleys by investigating 

the pivot points in see saws.  

 

In Art, we will be doing our final designs in the style of Peter Thorpe, 

hoping to finish them off this week or next. 

 

In PSHE, we will be discussing the dreams and goals of other people 

and thinking in what ways are we able to support them. 

 

This term, children will be doing Geography with Mrs English on a 

Tuesday afternoon before PE. This week, they will be revising 

compass points as they did not do this last week. 

Information Mrs Thomas and I look forward to seeing as many of you as possible for 

the Year 6 meeting. We will be discussing SATS and assessments that 

will lead them into Year 7. If you haven’t managed to email, don’t worry, 

we will have enough resources as we understand that it can be difficult to 

arrange child care at short notice. 

 

If you’ve noticed your child hasn’t been bringing their spellings home it is 



because we are assessing them against the Year 3/4 and 5/6 words to 

create personalised spelling lists for them. Our aim is to have these lists to 

you every Friday starting from this Friday (1st Feb). 

 

With the fenced off area too muddy for PE, we will be moving our PE day 

this term. Please try and ensure your child has kit with them every day. If 

there are difficulties with this then please do let me know. 

 

Reading records collected: Monday. 

PE: Tuesday and Thursday (potentially other days) 

Times Tables: Wednesday 

Spellings: Friday 

 

If ever you have any questions, please feel free to come and speak to me 

after school. I will always be able to speak with you or arrange a meeting 

for longer chats. 

 

   
 
 Have a great week  
  
 Mrs Bareham and Mr Gillick 


